
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-153 

 

Subject: Notice of Motion – Councillor Youngs 

Agenda Date: October 29, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to place the estimate received in 2019 for the third phase 
of the ditch rehabilitation project on the next agenda for further discussion. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the last meeting of Council a Notice of Motion was provided by Councillor Youngs to discuss the third 
phase of the Temagami North ditch project.   
 
Should Council pass this recommendation, Staff will place the item on the next agenda and will also 
provide the third phase estimate received in 2019.   
 
Should the project go forward it would most likely be completed in the 2021 construction year.  An update 
quote would be received at that point however, the 2019 estimate would be a reasonable basis for 
Council’s discussion. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 

 


